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MINUTES OF BUDGET AND CONTROL BOARD MEETING

JULY 26, 1977

State Auditor William T. Putnam polled the following members of
the Budget and Control Board on the item of business described below:
Grady L. Patterson, Jr.
Earle E. Morris, Jr.
Representative Tom G. Mangum
CIVIL CONTINGENT FUND REQUEST - NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF STATE
BUDGET OFFICERS MEETING - During the fall of 1976, Mr. P. C. Smith advised
Budget and Control Board members that the National Association of State
Budget O fficers had been invited to hold its annual meeting in Charleston
in 1977 and that funds would be needed to help defray costs of that
conference. At that time, although no formal action was taken, the Budget
and Control Board made a tentative commitment to provide funds for this
purpose.

On this date, the Board members polled authorized the use of up

to $12,000 from the Civil Contingent Fund to partially finance the meeting

of the National Association of State Budget O fficers to be held in Charleston

between July 31 and August 4, 1977.






